

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: <a href="mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us">legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</a>
PHOND: (651) 266-8560 FAX: (651) 266-8574

October 10, 2010

Bryan Horton Renewal by Andersen 1920 W. County Rd C Roseville, MN 55113

VIA EMAIL: bryan.horton@andersencorp.com

Re: Appeal for property at 2244 Dellridge Avenue.

File No. ALH-153

Dear Mr. Horton:

This is to confirm that on October 5, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denying the appeal on the egress window. The matter will be on the agenda for a City Council public hearing on October 20, 2010 at 5:30 p.m. if your customer(s) wish to contest to Ms. Moermond's recommendation.

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang Paralegal

Cc: Fire Supervisors (email)

Pat Fish (email)
Jim Bloom (email)
Ryan Rehn (email)
Stephen Ubl (email)